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I support SB 1589! As a frequent recreational user of Oregon's waterways I have 

seen firsthand the impacts that large boat wakes can have on the environment, from 

shoreline degradation, to fouled waters used by fish and other aquatic life, to the 

danger imposed on non-motorized watercraft. Speed limits do not seem to be 

enforced and this can pose a great threat to kayakers, canoers, SUPs, and other 

small craft. 

 

Please support this bill! 


